
Uniform Policy 

As a community we grow 

 

Some families may be entitled to a clothing 
grant and free school meals. Information on this 
can be found on the East Renfrewshire Council 

website.  

We also encourage families to recycle school 
items and hand in items to the school office.  

We can support with all items required.  



Why have a uniform? 

 

As a school, we are extremely proud of 
our young people and the Barrhead High 
School uniform.  

 Uniform conveys a sense of com-
munity, wellbeing and purpose. 
Our uniform helps to establish our 
identity and reinforces our value of 
excellence. 

 Uniform avoids inequalities in 
terms of possessing the latest 
designer fashions and reduces the 
cost to the school day. 

 Uniform allows us to identify   
quickly who should, and who 
should not, be on our campus. 

What do we expect? 
 

Parents can support us by ensuring that your 
child is wearing: 

 Black smart trousers  

 Black skirt or tartan kilt 

 White School shirt  

 Black v-neck jumper/cardigan (no logos) 

 Black shoes (all black) 

 S1—S4 junior striped tie 

 S1—S5 school blazer with badge 

 S5—6 senior purple tie 

 S6  optional-school blazer with badge & 
braiding 

 Purple t-shirt with school badge for PE and 
black shorts. 

 

What is not acceptable? 
 

As we are preparing our young people for the 
World of Work, parents can support us by 
ensuring pupils do NOT wear the following 
items of clothing: 

 leggings, jeggings, shorts 

 jeans (including black) 

 short skirts 

 hooded tops (any colour, including 
black) 

 shirts which do not button at the neck 

 white or coloured trainers, 

 items with logos 

 football colours 

 


